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25th May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Due to current school and nursery Covid-19 guidance we can’t plan a special event 
for parents and carers to attend this year so we are busy planning something 
different and special.  
 
We are planning some surprises for you all and will be recording a virtual special 
ceremony and celebration for you to keep and share with loved ones. The theme for 
this will be ‘reach for the stars’ and we ask that children wear whatever they like on 
Monday 21st June. It can be fancy dress, sparkly, what they want to be when they 
grow up or anything they love! Princess, footballer, dinosaur, superhero, vet etc. 
absolutely anything they like and shows off their personality.  
 
Don’t forget we have very special photographs being taken on Monday 7th June so 
they all need to look super smart. These will be their special end of nursery pictures 
to treasure. Details of how to order them will be sent to you. If your child is absent 
there won’t be another date as this is the only day the photographer is in. 
 
Any queries to contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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